
 University Open Days 2025  

It is best to go to Open Days in evenings or weekends.  However, if it is not possible, you 
may attend up to two open days during school time. This must be discussed with your 
guidance teacher so your absence can be coded appropriately. 

 

   
 

 

Aberdeen  

 Tuesday 26 August 

 Saturday 4 October 

Abertay 

 Saturday 27 September  

 Saturday 1 November 

Dundee 

 Saturday 27 September 

 Saturday 25 October 

Edinburgh 

 Saturday 4 October 

 Saturday 25 October 

Edinburgh Napier 

 Saturday 20 September 

 Saturday 1 November 

Glasgow 

 Wednesday 3 September 

 Saturday 18 October 

Glasgow Caledonian  

 Friday 5 September 

 Saturday 4 October 

Heriot Watt –Edinburgh Campus 

 Saturday 27 September 

 Saturday 25 October 

Heriot Watt – Borders Campus 

 Friday 10 October 

 Friday 7 November 

Highlands and Islands Moray Campus   

 TBC – check on the university 
website 

 

Robert Gordon 

 Thursday 28 August 

 Saturday 25 October 

 Saturday 22 November  

St Andrews  

 Saturday 11 October 

 Wednesday 29 October 

 Wednesday 5 November (online 
only) 

 Wednesday 15 April 2026 

 Wednesday 22 April 2025 

 Wednesday 20 May 2025 (online 
only) 

Stirling  

 Saturday 20 September 

 Wednesday 8 October (online 
only) 

 Saturday 1 November 

Strathclyde  

 Tuesday 2 September  

 Saturday 4 October 2025 

Queen Margaret University  

 Saturday 27 September 

 Saturday 25 October 

UWS  

 Saturday 20 September - 
Lanarkshire Campus 

 Saturday 27 September – Ayr 
Campus 

 Thursday 9 October - Dumfries 

 Saturday 18 October - Paisley 

 

https://www.leapsonline.org/schoolstude
nts/s6-blog/open-days 
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